
As a responsible citizen of the State of Oregon and fully behind the Rule of Law in this state and country, I feel that represenative 
Mike Nearman needs to be expelled from his position due to his irresponsible and most likely illegal actions. I am tired of seeing this 
sort of behavior from our government officials both in Nationally and locally. 

Patrick Sherlock


